
 
 
 
 
The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special 

session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on November 30, 2005.  Those 
present were trustees Mr. Samuel Desiderio and Mr. Charles 
Hesse. Trustee Christopher Horn and Clerk Susan R. Angelino were 
absent.  The meeting was called to order at 6:30 P.M. 

 
 The trustees met with township residents, representatives 
from Geauga Soil & Water Conservation District, Chagrin River 
Watershed Partners, Geauga County Engineer’s Office and Township 
Road and Zoning Departments for discussions on flooding issues 
that occur on Cedar, Oak and Pine Streets as a result of major 
storm events. 

 
Since there was no further business to come before this 

meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the 
meeting was adjourned at 8:30 P.M. 
 


